	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	February 24, 2020

	
Hi,
 
We will start a new unit on the Rainforest this week.  We will discuss the layers of the rainforest, what animals live there and what foods come from the rainforest that we eat daily.

We will have a dentist visit our class on Monday and talk to us about how to keep our teeth clean and mouths healthy.  

The book fair will be set up in the office during the first week in March.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for making treats and helping at our Valentine’s Day party. It was so fun, and the kids had a great time.  

Thank you to those who brought snack this week.

--Miss Laura
	

Upcoming Dates:




· Spring Break March 16th-20th –No school
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